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Remember to Tune in to MINNESOTA LAW, Presented by Moss & Barnett 
Saturdays at 11am on WCCO 830AM

This one-hour program focuses on interesting law facts and important new developments in the law and features a different Moss & Barnett 

attorney and topic each week. Past MINNESOTA LAW shows this fall featured Moss & Barnett attorneys Marsha Stolt on “Why Is There 

So Much Confusion: The Myths and Misconceptions of Copyright Law” (September 17, 2011); Mathew Meyer on “Employment Rights for 

Veterans” (October 1, 2011) and “Don’t Shoot from the Hip: Understanding Gun Regulation” (November 5, 2011); Tim Franzen on “The 

Statutes of Limitation: The Final Bell for Litigation” (October 15, 2011); and Shanna Strowbridge on “Owning Property with Family – The 

Good, the Bad and How to Prevent the Ugly” (November 19, 2011). Our upcoming programming this winter will feature Steve Marchese,  

Pro Bono Development Director for the Minnesota State Bar Association (January 7, 2012), in addition to many of our other Moss & Barnett 

attorneys on a variety of topics. To learn more about our upcoming programs and to listen to any of our past broadcasts, visit our Web site at 

moss-barnett.com and click on the MINNESOTA LAW icon. You can also follow us on Twitter @MinnLaw.




